United Motorcyclist of Vermont

June & July 2011 Volume 2, Issue 17,18

Dedicated to Motorcycle Safety, Education, Pro Motorcycle Legislation & Individual Freedom

U.M.V. OFFICERS

PRESIDENT

DONNY HENN

802-635-6612

VICE PRESIDENT

HOLLY WILKINS

802-888-4309

SGT.AT ARMS

JOE WILKINS

802-888-4309

TREASURER

MARGIE HENN

802-744-2769

SECRETARY

RANDY WELLS

802-754-2352

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

DONN HENN

MIKE BURT

DAVE LARAMEE

June & July MEETINGS

The Junel meeting was held at the Hyde Park VFW. It began @ 7:15 pm with 15members present. 10 Reg.,5 board. The treas. report and secretarys report were read and accepted. The July meeting was held at the Orleans American Legion. It began @715with 14 members present. 5board. And 9 regular. We also had 16 guests at this meeting.

APRIL MEETING

OLD BUSINESS

Scholarships

.We chose our scholarship winners, and Patty called all of them to inform them of their prize, and to tell them where and when to collect their check. The winners were from the following schools: 2 from North Country Union High,2 from Hazen Union, and 1 from Lamoille Union. They will all be at our next meeting in Orleans to receive thier checks. Congradulations!

HARLEY RAFFLE

We have signed the contract with the VFW for the hall, we have the band all signed, and we have the bike to give away! The band will once again be One Night Stand, and the

bike is a H-D Dyna Super Glide, in vivid black, this year purchased from Wilkins H-D in Barre!

THE NEWSLETTER WILL NOW BE ON-LINE & EMAILED TO YOU ONCE WE HAVE YOUR EMAILS !!!!!!!!!!

TOY RUNElizabeth Carton from

NCUHS won our t-shirt design contest., She come up with a really nice design and it got her a check for 100.00 dollars! She will also come to our next meeting in Orleans to receive her check. As far as the rest of the toy run, everything is right on track. Sambels will once again be selling burgers, water, and sodas. We have been in touch with WCAX and they have agreed to give us 5 minutes of air time on The:30. We will have a date on that later. If the weather is good we will do an outside piece, and get all the bikes in the picture, if its not, we will be in studio. Either way it's a big deal for us to get this press, as this is our 25th year doing the toy run! We have also purchased a Hardknock Bobber to give away at the toy run. This is a 200 cc, kick start, foot clutch, hand shift replica of an old style Harley. It is street leagle, has a top speed of 55 to 60 mph, and a value of \$3000.00. Tickets are just \$10.00 a piece, with a max. of 500 tickets. Tickets will be sold right up

till the drawing.

Unfortunitly our governor wil not be available for our toy run. He has another event already going on that day, so we will try to get Lt. Governor Phil Scott.

JULY MEETING

The scholarship winners and the t-shirt design winner were all at our July meeting in Orleans to receive their checks. It was good to see who the students were other than just a name on an application.

Congradulations to all the winners!

TOY RUN

The ticket sales on the Kicker Bobber are starting to take off! We went to the Derby and Barton Parades and sold a lot of tickets. and these aren't even motorcycle people! I guess the bike just sells itself!We voted to help out the french club on their trip to france, so for every ticket they sell, we will give them a dollar. So if someone comes up to you at bc/bs, you'll know the money is going to help out area students. The t-shirts have been order for the run and we purchased more sleeveless shirts as that seems to be what everyone was looking for. The price will be \$15.00 per shirt. August 2nd is the date for the interview on Wcax. IT will be on the :30 at 5:30.

UMV

IS A NON-PROFIT

ORGANIZATION

THAT IS DEDICATED

TO MOTORCYCLE

AWARENESS,

SAFETY,

EDUCATION, PRO

MOTORCYCLE

LEGISLATION &

INDIVIDUAL

FREEDOM. WE GAVE

OUT 4 \$500.00

SCHOLARSHIPS TO

AREA SCHOOLS. WE

ARE THE

MOTORCYCLE

SPONSOR OF THE

SHRINERS TOY RUN.

COME AND BE PART

OF A GREAT

ORGANIZATION!

We had a great time at the Calcutta Party in Barre! We we WON!!! 2 Old School knowck Bobbers!

Mike & Ellen, Donny, Joe &olly, Billy & Troy, Randy & Pat all went in on the last ticket

U M V has decided to buy one of the Bobbers and split the money with the Winners! Itchy made a motion and Gabe seconded it, to raffle it off at the Toy Run. The tickets will be for \$10.00

The other bobber we will sell.

HARLEY RAFFLE

Coot and Margie will find another Dyna again for this years raffle.

We will have "One Night Stand" for the band again. We are going to the little rocking horse again as well. Joe is going to work his magic again in the kitchen!

KINGDOM THUNDER

The next Meeting is May 9th at the Cedarwood in Jay. Join us on Facebook and make us your friend!

MEMBERSHIP

Pat will finally up date the list and split it up to the active members to make sure all information is correct.

Cassey made a motion to have Sept. 1, 2011 as our year for the dues date for everyone Phil seconded it.

Meeting ajourned 8:29

NEXT MEETING JUNE 1, 2011 HYDE PARK VFW 7; 00PM

The Fly Hunter

A woman walked into the kitchen to find her husband stalking around with a fly swatter.

"What are you doing?" She asked.

"Hunting Flies" He responded.

"Oh. Killing any?" She asked.

"Yep, 3 males, 2 Females," he replied.

Intrigued, she asked. "How can you tell?"

He responded, "3 were on a beer can, 2 were on the phone."

Be All You Can Be

Twenty-eight years ago Herman James, a West Virginia mountain man, was drafted by the Army.

On his first day in boot camp, the Army issued him a comb.

That afternoon, an Army barber sheared his head.

On his second day, the Army issued him a tooth brush.

That afternoon, an Army dentist yanked several of his teeth.

On his third day, he was issued a jock strap.

The Army is still looking for him.

DEDICATED TO MOTORCYLE SAFETY, EDUCATION & INDIVIDUAL FREEDOM, PROTECTING YOUR RIGHT TO RI	IDE
BECOME A MEMBER TODAY OR RENEW!! \$15.00 PER PERSON \$25.00 PER COUPLE	
NAME	-
ADDRESS	
CITYSTATE ZIP	
PHONE NUMBER	
EMAIL ADDRESS KEEP UPDATED OF OTHER EVENTS BY GOING TO: WWW.UNITEDMOTORCYLISTS.ORG	
NEW MEMBERS PLEASE ATTEND REMEMBER THIS IS THE LAST SNAIL MAIL NEWSLETTER SO IF YOU DON'T HAVE AN EMAIL ADDRESS PLEASE LE THE ADDRESS BELOW	ET US KNOW BY MAILING US A
UNITED MOTORCYLLIST OF VERMONT	
32 MAIN STREET BOX 102 MONTPELIER, VT. 05602	